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MONROE COUNTY EXECUTIVE ADAM BELLO  
ISSUES TRAVEL ADVISORY  

 
 
(Rochester, New York) – Monroe County Executive Adam Bello is urging residents to use extreme 
caution on roadways, bike paths and walkways due to downed power lines and trees. There are 
multiple intersections without operating traffic lights. Dark traffic signals should be treated as a four-
way stop.  
 
Wind gusts of up to 70 miles per hour continue and more tree, structure, and power line damage is 
expected. There are thousands without power.  
 
Emergency crews are clearing roadways once power companies make the conditions safe. The 
Monroe County Office of Emergency Management continues to monitor the situation.  
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Gary Walker, Director of Communications  
GaryWalker@MonroeCounty.gov 
(585) 753-1064 

Meaghan M. McDermott, Deputy Director of 
Communications 
MeaghanMcDermott@MonroeCounty.gov  
(585) 469-4365 
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